
The long awaited day was finally here!

10102020. Saturday 10th October 2020 was the day the Lord had designed right from creation

that Lucy, Janviere and Philomena should

make their first commitment to the Lord in the

congregation of the Daughters of Mary and

Joseph and so it came to be.

The journey of four years finally came to an

end and opened a new page for a new

beginning full of joy, love and peace.

The profession went well and it was graced by

the regional Superior of Africa with a few

friends from within.

The most beautiful moments were when we

received messages from our own sisters all

over the globe; it meant so much to us.

Knowing that even in the most difficult times

we were united in prayer, you wanted the best

for us and indeed we got it. You prayed with

and for us, your messages were all received

with love and gratitude. With all this love we

did not feel the absence of our biological families, thanks a bunch!

Our love and gratitude to all our sisters for praying with and for us, for the warm welcome to

the family of the Daughters of

Mary and Joseph and to our

community here in Nairobi,

thank you so much for the work

well done. God bless you all

always.
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